
 

 

 

 

YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 

Date: 21st May 2024                                                    Circular No: 024/YIS/AS/24-25/024 

Dear Parents,  

              

Sub:  YARA ENGLISH LITERARY UNION -2024-25  

 

We are delighted to announce that the Department of English has taken the initiative to begin a literary club in 

the school to aid students improve their writing and speaking abilities as well as to support different events and 

contests that will help students advance their literary abilities. 

 

As the first step, we are currently accepting applications for the club's office bearers. Please complete the 

Google form below and send it to us by 28th May, 2024. 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe9hPHb5Z5oR4W0xrBACA3TfUPBy9P8iMXppGWYWnVzagg

YGg/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 

Please take note that the qualified applicants who have been shortlisted will be contacted for a brief online 

interview. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

 
 

Mrs. Aasima Saleem 
Academic Principal 
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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